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TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN

Dated:- 13-09-2022

We wouldlike to inform that Mr. Azeem Ahmad and Mr. Mutmas ul Rehman do not work
anymore with Shahnawaz Associates PVT LTD in the sales department with effect from
10-09-2022 and SNAPL will not be responsible for any act by them since leaving time.

Your source of contact will now be with team members of the Sales Department and may be
reached atthe booking office Gatwala Commercial Hub. We wish to take this opportunity to
assure youthat you’ll get the same high standards that you have come to expect of our
employees.

As always, we look forward to serving you and wish our old employees (Mr. Muhammad
Azeem Ahmad & Mr.Mutmas ul Rehman) well in their future endeavors.

Regards
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Engr.Sowban Nadeem ZZeeshan Shah
Human Resource Manager Project Director
Gatwala Commercial Hub Gatwala Commercial Hub



